
Back To School District Re-Opening Plans 
 
Hello Preschool Families~ 
 
Below is the link for the most up-to-date Re-Opening Plan for the school 
district where your child’s preschool classroom is housed.  Please keep in mind 
that we will follow the required Preschool/Early Childhood Restart guidelines 
in addition to the district restart plan where your child’s classroom is housed. 
Some of the Preschool/Early Childhood Restart guidelines may supersede the 
district’s restart plan. 
 
Preschool Locations: 
Perry Preschool~ will follow the Perry Re-Start Plan 
Fairport Harbor Preschool~ will follow the Fairport Harbor Re-Start Plan 
 
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1GLP-s6w2pzUwDh1BF3Dt3D2UXG45
rTO8pkMs7n3LGBk/edit 
 
As always, let me know if you have any questions or need additional 
information.   
 
Janet Sapp  
jsapp@escwr.org 
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